
 

Was held on April 23rd until 26th 2024, with 
the participation of over 200 urologists and 
nephrologists, as well as more than 100 
coordinator nurses active in the field of kidney transplantation. This 
was the first time that nephrologists and urologists, all of whom play a 
vital role in the process of kidney transplantation, gathered under one 
roof. The congress, held at Farhikhtegan Hospital in collaboration with 
the Iranian Society of Kidney Transplantation, will take place annually 
around this date in Iran from now on. 
In the first congress of the Iranian Society of Kidney Transplantation, 
topics such as the latest surgical techniques for transplantation, 
advancements in immunosuppressive medications, management of 
post-transplant complications, and improving transplant outcomes in 
patients with specific conditions were discussed. Additionally, 
experiences among physicians and transplant teams were shared, and 
issues related to education and raising community awareness regarding 
kidney transplantation were also among the main focuses of the 
congress. 


